December's Guiding Principle is..."Kindness"



From the Principal's Desk...

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you to all who joined us for our Winter Concert on Monday, December 4th! We had the largest audience that any of us could remember seeing for this beautiful evening. Our 4th and 5th graders were magnificent as they shared their talents with us in the Orchestra, Band and Choruses. It was so impressive to hear the beauty of their voices and how far our instrumental students have come in such a short time. We are grateful to the wonderful audience that was present. We can't thank you enough for supporting all of the children by staying for the entire performance. Your kind comments and affirmations made the day a total success. We also applaud the skilled and talented music faculty at Genet, Mrs. Megan Scolaro and Mr. Robert Halek! They bring joy to our days year round.

Mrs. Letourneau, our Art teacher is in desperate need of hundreds of empty and clean Pringles canisters with their lids, for a school-wide kaleidoscope project in the spring. Please send your canisters to school and maybe also put the word out for friends and familiar in the school.

ily! Thank you!

Enjoy the season

Ana Yeomans

FOR YOUR CALENDAR...

Ronald McDonald House Assembly
Friday, December 15 for
all students.

Theatreworks presentation of "Miss Nelson is Missing" for all 3-5 students district-wide, Tuesday, December 19th 10:00 AM

(518) 207-2680

3rd Annual

Morning Program Holiday Sing-A-Long

Friday, December 22

9:00 AM, Auditorium

Holiday Recess
December 25—January 1
No School

12/8/17

Genet Elementary School

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY 12061

www.egcsd.org